From: Procurement Card <PCARD@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU> on behalf of Annette M Evans

<amevans@UGA.EDU>
Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2012 4:53 PM
To: PCARD@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU
Subject: Invitation to Duplicating Systems Expo on April 20th

All:
Please find an invitation to the Duplicating Systems Expo at the below link. Duplicating Systems is a statewide contract
vendor and will be showing Canon and Savin multi-function copiers which are currently available on contract. Please

RSVP as requested in the invitation.

http://www.busfin.uga.edu/procurement/pdf/Duplicating2012Expo.pdf

Thanks,
Annette

Annette M. Evans
Procurement Officer
University of Georgia
Phone — 706-542-7066



